
 

  
    

      

  
  

  
  
  

  
  

   
     

      
  

  

   
 

  

      
    

 
    

       
   

  
  

  

    

  
  

   
 

  
  

  
 

    
       

      
    

    
    

  
    

   

   
   

     
   

  
  

 
   

 
 

Notice of work 
Logan City Council | July 2021 

Wastewater (sewerage) pump station and pipeline, Logan Reserve 

Division 8 Councillor Jacob Heremaia, 
withthe support of the City 
Infrastructure ChairTeresa Lane, is 
pleased to announce the construction 
of a new wastewater pump station and 
associated infrastructure in Sungold 
Road, Logan Reserve. 

What is happening? 
Project works will involve the installation 
of a new wastewaterpump station, 100m 
of pipeline, five maintenance holes and 
associated infrastructure including 
fencing and an access driveway. 

When is it happening? 
Vegetation removal on the work site will 
commence in earlyAugust 2020. 
Construction will commence in mid-
August 2021 and is expected to be 
completed by June 2022. 
Construction will generally occur 
between 6.30am and 5.00pm Monday to 
Friday. However due the nature of the 
works, some activities may be required 
outside of these times. The timing of 
works is subject to construction and 
weather conditions.

Where is it happening? 
The pump station will be constructed in 

Council acquired land in Sungold Road 
(next to the greenhouses on the corner 
of Chambers Flat Road). See map 
overleaf.

The pipeline will be constructed in 
developer owned land and in the road 
reserve to connect to current 
infrastructure in Sungold Road, Logan 
Reserve. 

What can I expect? 
Logan Water will make every effort to 
minimise disruption tothe community and 
environment during these works. 

However, some localised construction 
impacts are expected including: 

• Clearing of vegetation in the work
zone in accordancewith Council and
State Government requirements.

• Increased levels of noise, dust and
vibration. The site team will
implement measures to reduce these
impactsas much as practical.

• Frequent truck movements to and
from the work site toallow machinery
/ materials to be delivered and
excavated materials removed.



 

 

     
   

  
    

 
     

    

      
     

  

 
       
     

 
   

  
     

 

        
   

 
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Changed traffic conditions on
Sungold Road including reduced
speed limits and possible temporary
lane closures at times.

Full restoration of the work zone (such as 
turfing and concreting etc.) will occur 
when construction is complete. 

Logan Water thanks you for your 
cooperation and apologise for any 
inconvenience you may experience 
during these works. 

For more information: 
If you have any queries about the works 
or would like to provide your contact 
details to receive updates, please 
contact the project’s Community 
Engagement Officer: 
Sue Salisbury 07 2899 7505 | 
watercomms@logan.qld.gov.au 

mailto:watercomms@logan.qld.gov.au


 

 

          

 

 

 
 
 

 

Construction of a new wastewater pump station and pipeline. 
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